
Santosh K. Karr, M.S. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
The Community Hospital 
901 MacArthur Blvd .. 
Munster, IN 46321 

Dear Mr. Karr, 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

AUG 24 '2017 

This letter refers to your amendment request dated June 8, 2017 to add Feng Zhang, M.D. to 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) License No. 13-15882-01 for authorization of uses 
under Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 35.392. Your request is available 
electronically from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS) at accession no. ML 17163A400. 

In a letter dated July 21, 2017 (ML 17205A 187), you informed us that you wish to withdraw your 
amendment request. Accordingly, we have voided this action. This action is without prejudice 
to resubmission. 

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated above, 
you may contact us at (630) 829-9887. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from 
the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

License No. 13-15882-01 
Docket No. 030-09964 

Sincerely, 

\ko.~~.G;s)J-
Magaalena R. Gryglak 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 


